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I would like to submit that I am vehemently opposed to the proposed changes in the forestry 
legislation. Relaxing protection of native flora is ridiculous. Once lost, species that have evolved 

over millions of years will be gone forever. We should be protecting these native species of flora 
and fauna. We know what we are doing and choosing a quick buck in our life time,over their very 

existence is a disgraceful decision. Please retract the proposed changes to the legislation. Make 
land clearing harder, not easier. 


